Inclement Weather

In the event of inclement weather, Collins Family Dentistry will
have an updated voicemail for closures. In the event of a
schedule change, you will be contacted by our staff to
reschedule your appointment as soon as the office reopens.

Thank you for your understanding. Dr. Collins and Dr. Matt
value your safety as well as the safety of their staff.



